January 9, 2001

Thomas F. Doherty, Ph.D., LICSW Gild Medical Center 824 Washington Street Norwood, MA 02062

Dear Dr. Doherty:

This is to notify you that the Archdiocese has extended therapy for the amily until June 30, 2001, at which time Archdiocesan support will end.

I hope that therapy is going well with them and that they are in a better place than they were when first encountered them.

Thank you for all your work with this family.

Sincerely,

Sister Rita McCarthy, CSJ Assistant to the Secretary for Ministerial Personnel

cc: family